
*Managers/Supervisors:	Please	share	this	email	with	DFA	campus	temporary	and	contract	employees.	For	those	who
do	not	have	regular	access	to	emails/laptops/PCs,	please	print	and	share	this	email	accordingly.

	

Dear	DFA	employees,

Today	marks	the	start	of	UCI’s	staff	appreciation	week	and	I	hope	that	each	of	you	have	the	chance
to	participate	in	the	celebratory	and	recognition	events.	Please	visit	the	staff	appreciation	website	for
additional	details.

In	my	short	time	at	UCI,	I	have	quickly	realized	how	extraordinary	the	people	are	who	work	at	UCI.
During	staff	appreciation	week,	we	will	honor	197	DFA	colleagues	who	are	celebrating	service
milestones	totaling	1,747	years!	UCI’s	online	digital	event	begins	at	10:00	a.m.	on	Thursday,
October	13.

As	a	small	token	of	appreciation,	my	office	has	worked	with	your	departments	to	distribute	treats
with	a	message	of	appreciation	for	each	staff	member.	Again,	thank	you	for	the	hard	work	that	you
demonstrate	every	day	in	supporting	our	campus	partners.

I	look	forward	to	continuing	the	celebration	next	week	during	our	hybrid	town	hall.

Sincerely,

Mary	Lou	D.	Ortiz
Chief	Financial	Officer
Vice	Chancellor,	Division	of	Finance	and	Administration

https://hr.uci.edu/partnership/staff-appreciation/
https://dfa.uci.edu/recognition/years-of-service.php
https://hr.uci.edu/partnership/staff-service/index.php
https://dfa.uci.edu/town-hall/index.php
https://dfa.uci.edu/

